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Blue Springs Cemetery's policy on Memorial Day Decorations is and has been, for the last 20
years, that all flowers and decorations that are on the ground if not picked up 10 days after
Memorial Day will be picked up and disposed of so that normal mowing may resume.

This policy was explained to Ms. Danner over the phone a few weeks ago.
A sign is placed at the main entrance each year before Memorial Day stating:

All flowers on the ground will be picked up starting June 4th. Anything you wish to keep must
be picked up by you before June 4th.

*Note: Date is subject to change to adhere to the actual date of Memorial Day.

Sincerely,

Steve McBride, President

Blue Springs Cemetery Association, Inc.



